
What an amazing year we have

had at prout bridge project!
 

Throughout the year we had consistent and growing
number of young people coming to our Junior and

Senior Youth Clubs. 
 

We saw more young people than ever at our Targeted
Student Mental Health Support Sessions and the

Phoenix Youth Band was on fire with their amazing
performances at local events. 

 
Our adult counselling service has continued to grow
and we have seen many people during our outreach

work and at community events in the local area. 
 
 

As we look towards the new year to plan our 2023,
we cannot help but dwell on what the impact of

the current 'cost of living crisis' will have, not only
for us but for the community as well. 

 
We all face tough times ahead and its important

that we all pull together to support one another. 
 

With this in mind we would like to say a massive
thank you to all of our supporters throughout the
year, and to all our business sponsors, individual

donors and grant funders whose financial support
we are dependent on to continue operating. 

 
We hope everyone has a prosperous year ahead! 
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Could you become a friend of Prout Bridge
Project? 

 
We have recently changed how individuals and

businesses can sponsor us with monthly
giving. 

 
We have different levels of sponsorship and
more can be found out on the link below or

contact us to find out more.   
 

  
 

www.proutbridgeproject.com/become-a-sponsor
 

Thank you!

What's coming up for

Prout Bridge

Along with all of our services
resuming after the Christmas break,
we have some fun events planned in
the new year so keep checking in to

find out what's happening.   
 
 

Want to support us?  

www.proutbridgeproject.cominfo@proutbridgeproject.com

For more information please check out our Facebook and website pages 
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